
 

INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM  

TO: NEW ELK FILE, PERMIT C-1981-012 

FROM: 
ROB ZUBER      

 
SUBJECT: DMRS, THIRD QUARTER 2018 

DATE: DECEMBER 14, 2018 

  

  

 

 

The four outfalls that are monitored by NECC as part of their CDPS permit are: 001A, 

007A, 008A, and 010A.   

 

No discharges were reported at any outfalls during any month of the third quarter, and no 

issues were observed with the New Elk DMRs for July, August, and September 2018.   

 

 

 

 


